
 

15th October 2020 

 

 

20/10/2020 PTFA Virtual AGM 

22/10/2020 Last day of term  

02/11/2020 First day of term  

10/11/2020 Skipping workshop (whole 
school) 

13/11/2020 Chestnut class trip  

18/11/2020 Whole school flu vaccinations 

 

 

 Please order your hot school meals by midnight on 
Tuesday 20th October for the return to school for the 

new term.  

 

Thank you to those parents who have activated their parent pay 
log in.  

 

We will be using both parent hub and Parent pay for a period until 
we phase out Parent hub.  Therefore please activate your parent 
pay as soon as possible. 

 

This will be used for all forms of communication (newsletters, 
messages etc) and for cashless payments you need to make to the 
school. The PTFA, however, will still accept cash or cheques for 
any fundraising/activities they do.  

PTFA Christmas Artwork 

 

Please return all the beautiful 
artwork to school by tomorrow 
(Friday) Please make cheques 
payable to Heckington St. 

Andrew’s PTFA or cash can be 
accepted.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who attended our first ever “virtual” parent consultation evenings this week.  

I hope you found it useful to discuss with your child’s class teacher how well they have settled back 

into school this academic year.   If you did not manage to attend and would like a conversation with 

your child’s class teacher, please contact the school office via telephone or email and we will arrange 

a mutually convenient time. 

I would just like to remind you all that we are trying to limit the number of people who are coming 

into the school office and so we would ask, where possible, that you contact us via email or 

telephone in the first instance.  We are always happy to help but we are mindful of the need to 

retain adhere to our social distancing policy. 

Finally, please remember that we continue with our rolling entry into school from 8.35 a.m. to 8.50 

a.m.  We have noticed that there is rather a long queue in the mornings and, as it starts to turn 

colder, remember you can arrive at any time during this period. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 
Headteacher  


